Subject: Camden Highline viewing point over Prowse Place

Dear Patrick,

Further to the recent Supreme Court ruling that the Tate viewing platform caused an

“unacceptable level of intrusion that prevents them enjoying their homes, the supreme court has ruled.”

we would like you to revisit our concerns about the proposed viewing balconies on the Camden Highline.

The Highline is as you know projecting 2.5 million footfall and is described as a new tourist attraction. We raised our
concerns about the viewing platforms directing people to views off the Highline that unfortunately include private
residential properties. We raised the issue of photos being put on social media raising privacy and security concerns.

Grateful for your views on this before we seek legal advice.

Best Kate



